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From: Raihanna Hirji-Khalfan

To: Michelle Sanstra

Subject: Re: Diversity and Inclusion Advisory Committee Agenda Available (DIAC)- Oct 20, 2021
Date: Monday, October 18, 2021 9:40:56 PM

Dear Michelle,

Thanks for your email. Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend the meeting on Wednesday
and I would also like to submit my resignation from DIAC. It has been a pleasure to serve on
this committee but | am no longer able to commit the time required. I thank the City of
Mississauga for the opportunity to learn more about its diversity and inclusion initiatives and
to be part of the conversation on how to best move the agenda forward.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to let me know.

Regards,
Raihanna

Raihanna Hirji-Khalfan LL.B, M.A, LL.M


mailto:Michelle.Sanstra@mississauga.ca

